
 

BOARD OF ROAD COMMISSIONERS 
TOWN OF DUNSTABLE 

TOWN HALL, 511 MAIN STREET 
DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313 

(978) 649-4514 X227 
FAX (978) 649-8893 

roads@dunstable-ma.gov 

 
 

MINUTES 
January 27, 2016 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m.  In attendance were Chairman Mike Martin, 
Commissioner Peter Gove, Foreman David Tully and Town Administrator Tracey Hutton. 
 
The budget requests for FY2017 were discussed. 
 
The minutes of 8/24/2015 were accepted as written. 
 
The next meeting is to be determined. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Michael L Martin 
Chairman 


